
 

 

 

Calendar Highlights 

 
6/1  Middle School PBIS  
  Activities– 6th/7th  
  periods 
 
6/3-4 Elementary PBIS   
  Carnivals- Page 5 
 
6/3 -4 Goodwill Bag It Up 
      Page 10 
   
6/3-4 8th Grade Promotion 
  Ceremonies 
 
6/7  5th Grade Celebration 
 
6/9  4th Grade Kickball  
  Game and Activities 
 
6/10 LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 
  *1:50 Early Dismissal 
 
6/11 Teacher Planning Day 
 
 

 

Bulletin 
Palm Valley Academy Volume 3, Issue 9 — June 1, 2021 

Dear PVA Families, 

Summer is eight days away and we are ready to celebrate our students and staff.  We  launched our 
events on Friday with our 8th grade Field Day.  This event was a huge success and was planned 
and organized by an 8th grade committee consisting of student leaders, teachers, PTO, and our 
Assistant Principal, Mr. Brian Green.  From kickball, to volleyball, food trucks and corn hole, to a 
super soaking splash tower and a student vs. staff basketball game, we all enjoyed a day filled with 
festivities, fun, and fellowship as we spent time together and commemorated our 8th grade class of 
2020-2021! 

These memory making celebrations will continue this week as students in all grade levels will 
have the opportunity to cash in their well earned Live School Points to participate in a variety of 
activities that have been purposefully planned for each age group.  As your students move through 
the next two weeks, ask them about how they spent their Live School points and what year end 
activities they have enjoyed with their friends, classmates, and teachers.  

Don’t forget that the Goodwill Donation Drive will take place Thursday and Friday during 
morning arrival and please mark your calendars for Thursday, June 10th– this is not only the last 
day of school, but it is also an early release day with a 1:50 pm dismissal for all students. 

Information on middle school PE uniforms can be found on page 6 and important information on 
picking up medications from the clinic can be found on page 9. 

On Friday, Superintendent Tim Forson announced to the PVA staff that Dr. Joy Reichenberg 
would be our school’s next principal.  Dr. Reichenberg is currently the principal of Hickory Creek 
Elementary and she will finish out the year with her current school family before joining the 
Bobcat family at the beginning of July.  Dr. Reichenberg has the attributes and leadership qualities 
to carry PVA forward and is an excellent choice to continue with and build upon the foundations 
that we have built over the last three years.   

As my time at Palm Valley comes to a close, I am filled with peace, positive thoughts, and nothing 
but praise for all that we have collectively accomplished.  The last three years have been the most 
meaningful and memorable moments of my 20 plus year educational journey with the St. Johns 
County School District.  It has been an honor and privilege to be a part of opening a school, 
establishing our culture and climate, and not just sustaining us through our growing pains, but 
being a part of assisting our school family in thriving during every up and down we have gone 
through together.  Our successes, and our failures, have shaped us, made us stronger, and will 
show us the direction we should steer to in the future.   

To the staff, students, families, and community members that have walked alongside me in 
leadership, learning, and loving all things that make up who we are at Palm Valley Academy, 
thank you.  Thank you for believing in our mission and vision, supporting us, pushing us to be 
better and do better, providing feedback for us to grow, and encouraging us, in good times and 
difficult times to make our school the best it could be.  I know I am a better leader, teacher, and 
human due to my experiences at Palm Valley Academy and for this I am forever grateful to all of 
you.   

As my time at Palm Valley comes to a close, I will say farewell for now, see you soon, and until 
next time, be well.                                                                                                                      

Sincerely, Jessica Richardson– Proud Principal of Palm Valley Academy 
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The Heart ♥ Of PVA 

https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/student/enrollment/
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Spring Testing Schedules 

Dear Parents, As we wrap up the last quarter, we also have our end of the year 

testing. Please help your child prepare by making sure they get a good night’s 

sleep, eat a healthy breakfast, and arrive to school on time. Writing your child a 

note of encouragement on testing days is a great way to make their day! Thank 

you so much for your support! 

 

During FSA and State Assessments, PVA 

will have silent hallways.   

We ask for you to please refrain from scheduling 

appointments for your child(ren) during their 

testing dates and times. All assessments will be 

given in the morning and we anticipate for students 

to be finished with their test session by noon. 



 

 Page 4 

 

New Student Registration 2021-2022 

If you are not sure which St. Johns County school your child is zoned to attend, please click on the 
following link:  2021-2022 Attendance Zone Locator 
 

For Hardship Out of Zone Transfer Requests, please click on the following link:  HARDSHIP OUT 
OF ZONE TRANSFER 
 
 

  

Questions? 

Contact the Registration Team: 
Mary Dominguez at Mary.Dominguez@stjohns.k12.fl.us 

Jen Mitchell at Jennifer.Mitchell@stjohns.k12.fl.us 

Tatiana Marques at Tatiana.Marques@stjohns.k12.fl.us 

https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/student/enrollment/
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.gis.bocc.co.st-johns.fl.us%2FSchool_zone_proposed%2F&data=04%7C01%7CKathleen.Mcclung%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7Cad440baf1a0b4b18f25d08d8cdcd2cb4%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C63748
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.stjohns.k12.fl.us%2Fschoolservices%2Ftransfers%2F&data=04%7C01%7CKathleen.Mcclung%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7Cad440baf1a0b4b18f25d08d8cdcd2cb4%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C63748562
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.stjohns.k12.fl.us%2Fschoolservices%2Ftransfers%2F&data=04%7C01%7CKathleen.Mcclung%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7Cad440baf1a0b4b18f25d08d8cdcd2cb4%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C63748562
mailto:Mary.Dominguez@stjohns.k12.fl.us
mailto:Jennifer.Mitchell@stjohns.k12.fl.us
mailto:Tatiana.Marques@stjohns.k12.fl.us
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PBIS House Event 
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Middle School PE Uniforms 

Middle School Bobcat Families, 
  
For the upcoming school year, the Middle School PE Department is reaching out with 
some information on new uniform/locker room procedures for the 21-22 school year. 
This applies to ALL students in 6th-8th grade who are participating in PE.  
Please read this email in its entirety for PE uniform pre-sale information, which will 
close July 16th.  
  
Uniforms: With the protocols and guidelines surrounding COVID-19 changing we will be dressing out and 
going back to wearing a uniform for all PE classes. PVA has modified and streamlined the uniform choices 
from two years ago to make ordering, fitment and uniform selection easier. What does this mean? The old 
PVA uniforms are no longer going to be used or acceptable as a dress out option. Every student is required 
to purchase a new uniform. To adhere to our school’s dress code policy, both girls and boys will be wearing 
unisex shirts and shorts. When selecting a uniform there are 2 shirt choices (a dry-fit and a cotton) and 1 
short choice. Each piece is $15. Students are only required to have 1 shirt and 1 pair of shorts; however you 
are free to purchase as many as you think your child will need.      
  
Pre-orders: We are currently taking pre-orders for PE uniforms. Uniform purchases can be done on School 
Pay prior to the school year starting. We will be distributing pre-ordered uniforms the first week of school. 
Uniform pre-orders will close July 16th. We ask that you pre-order your child’s uniform to ensure they have 
the size requested. If you choose to purchase a uniform once the school year starts, sizes will be on a first 
come first serve basis (as uniforms will be ordered in bulk before school starts). Please find the links to School 
Pay below.   Once you click on the School Pay links you will also be able to see a sample picture of the PE 
uniform. 
  
  
Shorts -https://www.schoolpay.com/pay/for/PE-Shorts-/SbLrjHX?p=yes 
  
Dry fit shirt - https://www.schoolpay.com/pay/for/Tee-Shirt-dry-fit-/SbOVNXI?p=yes 
  
Tee Shirt - https://www.schoolpay.com/pay/for/PE-Tee-Shirt-/SbzSq5J?p=yes 

  
 Creating a school pay account will allow you to purchase these items in a convenient manner. 
  
Thank you in advance for your partnership and continued support of our Middle School students and Palm 
Valley Academy. 
  
 
Sincerely, 
Coach Barker- 6th grade PE 
Coach Mann- 7th grade PE 
Coach Torr- 8th grade PE 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.schoolpay.com%2Fpay%2Ffor%2FPE-Shorts-%2FSbLrjHX%3Fp%3Dyes&data=04%7C01%7CKathleen.Mcclung%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7Cde11858137864e7d191708d916e514bf%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.schoolpay.com%2Fpay%2Ffor%2FTee-Shirt-dry-fit-%2FSbOVNXI%3Fp%3Dyes&data=04%7C01%7CKathleen.Mcclung%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7Cde11858137864e7d191708d916e514bf%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.schoolpay.com%2Fpay%2Ffor%2FPE-Tee-Shirt-%2FSbzSq5J%3Fp%3Dyes&data=04%7C01%7CKathleen.Mcclung%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7Cde11858137864e7d191708d916e514bf%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7
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SJCSD Health and Safety Procedures 

May 14, 2020 

Dear St. Johns County Schools parents and community members, 

 

I would like to thank every family associated with the SJC school district this year.  This has been 

a unique and challenging school year.  We are in the final four weeks of the year and your 

support has been critical to the success students have experienced.  We still have numerous 

high stakes assessments to administer and feel that it is imperative that we maintain our 

expectations and way of work until the last day of school on June 10.   

We are all fatigued from the experience of the pandemic and staff members have worked 

tirelessly to support children in our schools. Throughout this public health crisis, we have 

utilized guidance and recommendations of federal, state, and local public health agencies.  As 

we continue to follow the guidance of the CDC, I would like to share our intent moving forward 

so that families are informed about the school health and safety protocols for this summer and 

next school year.     

Beginning with summer programs on June 14 and going into the 2021-2022 school year, the 

SJCSD will transition to the following health and safety procedures: 

• Face masks will be recommended, but optional in school and on SJCSD transportation 

• Desk shields will no longer be a mandatory feature of all classrooms but will be used as 

appropriate when needed for health and safety protection or instructional/assessment 

purposes 

• Temperature checks will no longer be a daily routine when students, staff or visitors 

arrive at school 

• Enhanced sanitation practices will continue in our facilities to ensure clean, healthy 

schools 

• Athletics, events, plays/performances, and dances will occur next school year. Protocols 

will be adjusted as we receive guidance from FHSAA and other state and local agencies.  

We will maintain these procedures barring any future emergency orders or crisis events.  Again, 

thank you for your continued support this school year. 

Sincerely, 

Tim Forson 
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eSchoolPLUS Family Mobile App 

Parents/Guardians, 

 
The St. Johns County School District (SJCSD) has recently implemented the 
eSchoolPLUS Family Mobile App for parents/guardians.  This mobile app allows parents to see many of 
the Home Access Center (HAC) features from their mobile phone.   This application uses the same login 
credentials as Home Access Center (HAC). 

 

Here is what the eSchoolPlus Family app looks like in the app store (Apple or Google): 

 

 

 

Here are some of the key academic areas displayed by this mobile app: 

Student grades 

Attendance 

Assignments 

Report Card and Progress Reports 

Schedule 

Transportation 

Notifications 

 

In addition, we discovered that some parents were using other untrusted 3rd party mobile apps to 
provide similar data pulled from our system by providing them with their personal HAC 
credentials.  This can be dangerous because, the District has no connection or affiliation with these 
other vendor apps.  By providing them with your credentials, you have granted them access to your 
child’s personal academic data.  If this is the case, we recommend you remove the 3rd party app from 
your phone and then change your password in HAC.  Then download and use the new eSchoolPLUS 
Family app (shown above). 



 

 

 

Page 9 

A Note from Nurse Fasula & Nurse Whitchurch 

https://www-pva.stjohns.k12.fl.us/clinic/
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Attention 6th Grade Parents 

 
Goodwill Bag It Up 

 

The Tdap immunization is required for all 7th graders.    

Proof of this immunization on the DH 680 Form can be 

brought to the front office, faxed (904-547-4205), or 

emailed to Mary.Dominguez@stjohns.k12.fl.us even if 

your student is still in 6th grade.  Please do this as soon 

as your child receives their shot. 

 

Per district policy, all 7th grade students are required to submit an updated DH 

680 form to include Tdap, prior to the start of 7th grade.  

mailto:Mary.Dominguez@stjohns.k12.fl.us


 

 

 

SJMSAA Dance Team 
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mailto:reading@sufs.org
http://www.fldoe.org/core/fileparse.php/5663/urlt/AltAssessmentCoor.pdf?msdynttrid=mpPR7l-cx6aRRpGA0vegovkjwmpTMS7izs8aqMy3Tyc
http://doeweb-prd.doe.state.fl.us/EDS/MasterSchoolID/?msdynttrid=oqy6ookZ_kR4LM9L1YJp8MuiPQk9cPkiScS6iN4abk4
http://www.fldoe.org/
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NEW!!! SJMSAA dance team!! 

 
 

Incoming 6th, 7th, and 8th Graders who would like to Try-out for the 

Inaugural Season of Dance 
 

 Registration is OPEN! 

https://tshq.bluesombrero.com/Default.aspx?tabid=2738897   

** Please Note: There is a $25 Non-Refundable Try-out Fee 
 

Tryouts 
Saturday, July 17th 

and 

Sunday, August 1st 
 

SJMSAA Dance Commissioner: Peyton Blair 

sjmsaadance@gamil.com  

 

If you have any questions, please reach out to the 

Dance Commissioner. 

 
We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

 

GOOOO BOBCATS!! GOOOO dolphins!! 

mailto:reading@sufs.org
http://www.fldoe.org/core/fileparse.php/5663/urlt/AltAssessmentCoor.pdf?msdynttrid=mpPR7l-cx6aRRpGA0vegovkjwmpTMS7izs8aqMy3Tyc
http://doeweb-prd.doe.state.fl.us/EDS/MasterSchoolID/?msdynttrid=oqy6ookZ_kR4LM9L1YJp8MuiPQk9cPkiScS6iN4abk4
http://www.fldoe.org/
https://tshq.bluesombrero.com/Default.aspx?tabid=2738897
mailto:sjmsaadance@gamil.com
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SJMSAA BoBCAt SOCCER!! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Incoming 6th, 7th, and 8th Graders who would like to Try-out and play Soccer for our Bobcats  

Fall Registration is Open! 
 

Please Visit http://www.sjmsaa.com/sports/soccer to Register 
 

Try-Outs will be in the Fall 
 

Boys Team Head Coach: Brian D’Amato 

(404) 580-2218 

damato@alum.mit.edu  

 
Girls Team Head Coach: Christopher McArthur 

cmac252525@yahoo.com 

 
**BOYS JV COACH MAY BE NEEDED!** 

There is a chance we may field a Boys JV team for the first time this season 

IF the Registration and Tryout Numbers allow.  If you are interested in the 

event, this were to become available, please reach out to Coach D’Amato.  

Thank you! 
 

 
GOOOO BOBCATS!! 

 

Friendly Reminder… 

PVA SJMSAA Athletic Director 

Mrs. Taylor Leigh Beamer 
Taylor.Beamer@stjohns.k12.fl.us 

    

mailto:reading@sufs.org
http://www.fldoe.org/core/fileparse.php/5663/urlt/AltAssessmentCoor.pdf?msdynttrid=mpPR7l-cx6aRRpGA0vegovkjwmpTMS7izs8aqMy3Tyc
http://doeweb-prd.doe.state.fl.us/EDS/MasterSchoolID/?msdynttrid=oqy6ookZ_kR4LM9L1YJp8MuiPQk9cPkiScS6iN4abk4
http://www.fldoe.org/
http://www.sjmsaa.com/sports/soccer
mailto:damato@alum.mit.edu
mailto:cmac252525@yahoo.com
mailto:Taylor.Beamer@stjohns.k12.fl.us
http://twitter.com/SJMSAAPres
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SJMSAA DOLPHIN SOCCER!! 

 

 
 

Incoming 6th and 7th Graders who would like to Try-out and play Soccer for our Dolphins in 
their Inaugural Season 

 

Fall Registration is Open! 
 

Please Visit http://www.sjmsaa.com/sports/soccer to Register 
 

Try-Outs in the Fall 

 

Girls Team Head Coach: Emily Coppes 

emily.coppes@stjohns.k12.fl.us 

 
Boys Team Head Coach: NEEDED!! 

 
If you are interested, please reach out to Mrs. Beamer and she will put you 

in touch with the appropriate contact.  Thank you! 

 
GOOOO dolphins!! 

 

Friendly Reminder… 

Temporary PIA SJMSAA Athletic Director 

PVA SJMSAA Athletic Director 

Mrs. Taylor Leigh Beamer 
Taylor.Beamer@stjohns.k12.fl.us  

    

SJMSAA PIA Soccer Registration 

mailto:reading@sufs.org
http://www.fldoe.org/core/fileparse.php/5663/urlt/AltAssessmentCoor.pdf?msdynttrid=mpPR7l-cx6aRRpGA0vegovkjwmpTMS7izs8aqMy3Tyc
http://doeweb-prd.doe.state.fl.us/EDS/MasterSchoolID/?msdynttrid=oqy6ookZ_kR4LM9L1YJp8MuiPQk9cPkiScS6iN4abk4
http://www.fldoe.org/
http://www.sjmsaa.com/sports/soccer
mailto:emily.coppes@stjohns.k12.fl.us
mailto:Taylor.Beamer@stjohns.k12.fl.us
http://twitter.com/SJMSAAPres
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mailto:reading@sufs.org
http://www.fldoe.org/core/fileparse.php/5663/urlt/AltAssessmentCoor.pdf?msdynttrid=mpPR7l-cx6aRRpGA0vegovkjwmpTMS7izs8aqMy3Tyc
http://doeweb-prd.doe.state.fl.us/EDS/MasterSchoolID/?msdynttrid=oqy6ookZ_kR4LM9L1YJp8MuiPQk9cPkiScS6iN4abk4
http://www.fldoe.org/
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Media Center Fun! 
 

Media Center News 

 

In the Media Center, we have two more students who have read and reviewed all 15 of the 

SSYRA books (Whoop! Whoop!).  Our last inductees onto our SSYRA Window Wall of Fame are… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

5th grader Brooks Rosenberry and 4th grade student Ellie Armbruster  

Fabulous job!  

Brooks Rosenberry 

5th Grade 

Ellie Armbruster 

4th Grade 

Florida’s newest Sunshine State Young Reader Awards have been 
announced!  

Here’s a link for all students who want to get a head start on reading them over the summer: 
 

For K-2nd grades: 

https://www.floridamediaed.org/uploads/6/1/4/2/61420659/20212022_annotated_liste.pdf  
 

For 3rd-5th grades: 

https://www.floridamediaed.org/uploads/6/1/4/2/61420659/3-5_2021-
2022_ssyra_annotated_list.pdf  
 

For 6th-8th grades: 

https://www.floridamediaed.org/uploads/6/1/4/2/61420659/6-8_2021-22-
1_ssyra_annotated_list.pdf  

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.floridamediaed.org%2Fuploads%2F6%2F1%2F4%2F2%2F61420659%2F20212022_annotated_liste.pdf&data=04%7C01%7CKathleen.Mcclung%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7Cb473f943cb364c5f774908d9207159d3%7Cb3b3d057fc124
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.floridamediaed.org%2Fuploads%2F6%2F1%2F4%2F2%2F61420659%2F3-5_2021-2022_ssyra_annotated_list.pdf&data=04%7C01%7CKathleen.Mcclung%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7Cb473f943cb364c5f774908d9207159d3%7Cb3b
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.floridamediaed.org%2Fuploads%2F6%2F1%2F4%2F2%2F61420659%2F3-5_2021-2022_ssyra_annotated_list.pdf&data=04%7C01%7CKathleen.Mcclung%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7Cb473f943cb364c5f774908d9207159d3%7Cb3b
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.floridamediaed.org%2Fuploads%2F6%2F1%2F4%2F2%2F61420659%2F6-8_2021-22-1_ssyra_annotated_list.pdf&data=04%7C01%7CKathleen.Mcclung%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7Cb473f943cb364c5f774908d9207159d3%7Cb3b
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.floridamediaed.org%2Fuploads%2F6%2F1%2F4%2F2%2F61420659%2F6-8_2021-22-1_ssyra_annotated_list.pdf&data=04%7C01%7CKathleen.Mcclung%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7Cb473f943cb364c5f774908d9207159d3%7Cb3b
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Media Center Fun! 
 

Media Center News 

 

The library is officially closed for checkouts, and all borrowed books should be 
turned in to the red cart outside the media center before the end of school to 
avoid fines. 

 

Reading should not be presented to children as a chore, a duty. It should be 

offered as a gift. —Kate DiCamillo 
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Palm Valley Academy Baseball  
 

PTO Updates 
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Media Center Fun! 
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Palm Valley Academy Baseball  
 

PTO Updates 
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Media Center Fun! 
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Palm Valley Academy Baseball  
 

PTO Updates 

https://1stday.sale/1178049
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Important Information 
Extended Day Coordinator: 
Ms. Candice Goodwin 
(904) 547-4197 
Candice.Goodwin@stjohns.k12.fl.us 
 
 

2021-2022 Registration – Click HERE! 

Third-Party Enrichments  
 

Information to be announced over the summer. Please keep an eye out 
for updates our website. 
https://www-pva.stjohns.k12.fl.us/extendedday/ 

mailto:Candice.Goodwin@stjohns.k12.fl.us
https://www-pva.stjohns.k12.fl.us/extendedday
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The Prince Who 

Wouldn’t Talk 

By James Brock 

mailto:reading@sufs.org
http://doeweb-prd.doe.state.fl.us/EDS/MasterSchoolID/?msdynttrid=oqy6ookZ_kR4LM9L1YJp8MuiPQk9cPkiScS6iN4abk4
http://www.fldoe.org/
mailto:Kelly.Hart@stjohns.k12.fl.us
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Our House fundraiser 

competition at YOBE Frozen 

Yogurt 

4th grade House Competition – Allusions Scavenger Hunt 

mailto:reading@sufs.org
http://doeweb-prd.doe.state.fl.us/EDS/MasterSchoolID/?msdynttrid=oqy6ookZ_kR4LM9L1YJp8MuiPQk9cPkiScS6iN4abk4
http://www.fldoe.org/
mailto:Kelly.Hart@stjohns.k12.fl.us
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Ms. Hines’s Spanish students made 

Spanish Paper Flowers for 

Mother’s Day 

mailto:reading@sufs.org
mailto:Kelly.Hart@stjohns.k12.fl.us
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“A Small Change to Make a Big Difference in the Community” 
 

Girl Scout Cadette Troop 1228 has created a sign for the car line encouraging people to turn off 

their cars and not idle. The troop completed this project as the Take Action project for the 

completion of the Breathe Journey began last year. Completion of a journey is the first step in 

achieving a Silver Award (the second highest award in Girl Scouts). In the Breathe Journey girls 

use all their senses -sight, sound, taste, touch, and smell- to engage them in improving the 

world’s air quality while learning to carve out some time to breathe. 

 

The troop picked this project as they noticed cars in carline that staked their spots and were 

idling. Idling creates air pollution and affects the quality of life in the community.  Every gallon 

of gas used creates up to 20 pounds of greenhouse gasses. It is hoped that small step will make 

a big difference for years to come.  

Pictured Troop 1228: Lauren Adams, Amelia Rogers-Neubarth and Ella Brock  

mailto:reading@sufs.org
mailto:Kelly.Hart@stjohns.k12.fl.us
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8th Grade Field Day 

mailto:reading@sufs.org
mailto:Kelly.Hart@stjohns.k12.fl.us


 

 

 

2020-2021 Partners In Education 

Page 27 

https://getfortifyfl.com/

